
2016 Ohio Aviation Maintenance Symposium Vendor Information

The Central Ohio Professional Aviation Maintenance Association, Columbus State Community College and the FAASTeam, are co‑sponsors of the 2016 Ohio Aviation Maintenance Symposium on Thursday, March 17, 2016. 

The symposium will be held at the Columbus State Conference Center, located on the main campus: 

315 Cleveland Avenue

Columbus, Ohio 43215.

Booth spaces will not be assigned this year.  The booth space will consist of a 6 foot table.  There are 22 spaces available in the main gallery.  A setup time will be available on Wednesday.   The booth fees are used to offset the cost of morning and afternoon refreshments. Lunches can be purchased on site.

Please provide door prizes. Central Ohio PAMA will raffle of door prizes as a fundraiser to support scholarships for A&P students at Columbus State Community College.

A registration form is attached. Payment can be made by check or via PayPal at:  www.copama.org 

If needed, an invoice for your booth can be created if needed.
FAASTeam Program Manager Mark Harden is handling the speaker schedule.  Please email: 

Mark.harden@faa.gov for speaking information’

For hotel information, please see the list located at: http://www.cscc.edu/community/conference-center/accomidations.shtml. In addition, information regarding shipping of supplies can also be found on the Web page.  Please note that you and your organization are responsible for scheduling the pick-up of your supplies. 

If you have any questions regarding the vendor registrations, please feel free to contact me via email at gsprang@cscc.edu by phone at 614-287-7101. or 614-738-4556 (cell).
With your support, the 25th annual Ohio Aviation Maintenance Symposium should be a great success. 

Sincerely,

Gene Sprang

Vendor Coordinator


